AUG 05 1380

DOCKET NO. 70-25

Rockwell International
ATTN: M. E. Remley, Director
Health, Safety & Radiation Services
8900 DeSoto Avenue
Canoga Park, California 91374

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated July 14, 1980, for a 30 day extension of the
submission date for the revised physical security plan for Category I special
nuclear material.

An amendment to License SN"-21 1s required and an administrative amendment fee
of $150 1s required as specified in Section 179,31 (1A) of 10 CFR 170, copy
enclosed. Payment should be made to the U.S. Muclear Regulatory Commission
and mafled to my attention.

Sincerely,

Original Signeq 3y
« D, "0183

Douglas Weiss

License Fee anaqement Branch
Silver Spring Office

Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170
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